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On behalf of the Board of Management, staff and students of Scoil 
Mhuire, I would like to thank you for your continued support this 
year. We are continuing to work through unusual circumstances 
and hope that next year things will be kinder to us all. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our students for 
making us smile every day and for keeping our spirits high here 
at school. We are already looking forward to an exciting terms 
ahead in 2022. 
Wishing you and yours a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and 
Healthy New Year.          Dara McAleer 
 

Our talented students provided much entertainment throughout 
the halls of the school last Thursday with each class singing a 
song. The performances can be found on our school website and 
the line up included: 
 Jingle Bells by Junior Infants,  
 Santa Claus is Coming To Town by Senior Infants 
 I Want A Hippopotamus for Christmas by 1st Class 
 Stable Bare and O Nollaig Shona Daoibh by 2nd Class 
 Christmas Wrapping by 3rd Class 
 Winter Wonderland by 4th Class 
 Blackwater Polka and Holly into the Ivy by 5th Class 
 Away in a Manger Instrumental by 6th Class 
 The Wheels on the Bus by 7th and 8th Class students. 
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On Monday, the staff and  
residents of St Anne’s  
Nursing Home had their 
Christmas party.  
Our 5th class students were  
invited down to sing some 
Christmas Carols for the 
residents and thankfully,  
although a cold December  
afternoon, the day was dry so 
the students could perform 
their songs outside the day 
room window for all to  
enjoy. 

Swimming for 2nd-6th 
class will be  
returning in 2022. Dates 
and times for each classes 
will be confirmed later in 
January. 

Scoil Mhuire will  
reopen on Thursday  
January 6th 2022.  
Music with  Marie Walsh 
for 2nd-6th class will also 
return on this day so we 
are asking that all  
students bring in their  
instruments that  
morning. 

Well done to two of our 
teachers here in Scoil 
Mhuire who made an  
appearance on RTÉ last 
week. Ms Mullen (Senior 
Infants) and Muinteoir 
Bairbre (4th Class) along 
with their fellow choral 
singers were asked to sing 
a number of songs for TV 
Chef Nevin Maguire who 
cooked up some lovely 
dishes at Kylemore Abbey.  

Congratulations to all our  
recent winners of our  
BUMPER Christmas  
Lotto. Some fabulous prizes 
were won by a number of 
people so we hope you 
enjoy your winnings. 
Thank you to all who  
donated prizes this year and 
to you for your continued 
support of our weekly lotto. 



St Vincent de Paul-Christmas Raffle Winner 
 

Junior Infants and their teachers made, baked and decorated a  
fabulous Christmas cake this year in aid of St Vincent de Paul.  
This charity gives so much to our community and we are  
delighted to say that currently we have raised €407.30 

The lucky winner of this delicious cake was:  
Bairbre Ni Chonchubhair. 
Congratulations Muinteoir Bairbre and 4th class-we hope you  
enjoyed your cake. 



Some of the students fabulous  
artwork along the school  
windows, doors and corridors 
this Christmas.  



Festive Fun 

Help   

Santa find 

his way 

through 

the maze 

and get to 

the gifts? 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you  

find all the     

Christmas 

words in the 

wordsearch? 

 


